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To: SANTIAGO MORALES MARIA M. <maria.santiago25@upr.edu> 


Dear HEERF Grantee, 

On behalf of the U.S. Department of Education, thank you for submitting the Higher Education 
Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) Annual Performance Report. Your IHE's data passed all data quality 
edits and as a result, there is no further action required at this time. 

IMPORTANT! An email was sent yesterday for IHE's that did receive data quality feedback with the 
subject of "IMPORTANT! HEERF CARES Act Annual Report Data Quality Feedback Received!". That 
email included a specific DUNS number for any institution(s) that received data quality feedback. If 
you did not receive that email, none of your IHEs received feedback. 

KEY POINTS about this year's data review: 

• 	 Data reviewed. The data quality review was based on the data that were submitted as of the 
original report due date. 

• 	 Use of submitted data. Once your IHE's data are finalized, they will be publicly posted to the 
Public TransRarencY. Portal. 

Should you have any further questions or concerns about this mandatory data collection, please call 
or email the CARES Act Reporting Help Desk. 

Thank you, 

The CARES Act Reporting Help Desk 

Telephone: 1-888-0PEPD-10 (888-673-7310) 

Email: CARESActReporting HelpDesk@ed.gov 
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